
 Pancakes ST. MARY’S LAKE CITY 

Monday, June 9 
 7:00 AM - 8:00 PM   ADORATION 
 9:00 AM - NO MASS 
 

Tuesday,  June 10 
 9:00 AM  NO MASS 
 

 Wednesday, June 11 
 9:00 AM   NO MASS 
 

Thursday,  June 12 
 9:00 AM  Thomas Arendt  + 
 

 9:30 AM  Morning Prayer 
  

Friday, June 13 
10:00  AM  NO MASS @ NURSING HOME 
11:00  AM  BRUCE TIEDEMAN FUNERAL 
 

 Saturday,  June 14    
 5:00 PM  Harold Berg Family Living & Deceased 
 

Sunday,  June 15 
  8:00 AM  @ St. Patrick’s 
10:00 AM  Parishioners of St. Mary’s & St. Pat’s 

June 14,  5:00 PM 
 

Lector:  Valerie Cunningham 
 

Eucharistic Ministers: Robbie Benedict & Jerry  
               Dunbar  
 

Servers:  Thomas Halder, Rex Herbers 
 

Ushers & Greeters: Joe & Juli Schmidt, Volunteers 
 
June 15,  10:00 AM 
 

Lector:  Steph Harvey 
 

Eucharistic Ministers: Linda Harvey, Michelle Sitta 
 

Servers:  Lacey & Levi Harvey 
 

Ushers & Greeters: Ann Braun, John & Kelly  
               Haeska, Frank Siebenaler 

        PARISH SUPPORT  -  JUNE 1, 2025 
 

ADULT CHURCH SUPPORT             $3,058.00      
OFFERTORY                                              682.00 
VIGIL CANDLES                                         22.00 
CEMETERY                                                100.00 
MASS STIPENDS                                         20.00 
LITURGY OF HOURS                                25.00 
JANITORIAL FUND                                   45.00 
 
 

 

JUNE DIRECT DEPOSIT                    $3,429.00 
CHURCH SUPPORT                                        
 

JUNE  DIRECT DEPOSIT                        644.00                 

Knights of Columbus Bingo at the Lake 
City Care Center on Monday, June 23, at 
7:00 PM.  
Committee:  Jeff Doyle, Dave Renelt, 
Steve Stolz & Justin Clausen. 

End of the Season CCW June 
Meeting….. 
 

Ladies of the Parish (CCW) join in the Monday, June 
9th CCW meeting - Dining Hall 6:30 PM. 
 

6:30 Catered Meal followed by meeting and Election 
of Officers.  
  

All women are welcome! 

Knights of Columbus meeting will be 
held on Tuesday, June 10th, starting with 
the Rosary at 6:20 PM. Meeting and sup-
per will follow in the dining hall. 
 

Committee: Wayne Dudley, Justin 
Clausen, Dave Renelt. 

Dear brothers and sisters in Christ, 
This weekend, we celebrate the end of the Easter sea-
son with the Feast of Pentecost. This is the birthday of 
the Catholic Church. She emerges from being hidden 
in the shadows to flood the streets with the preaching 
of the gospel in the name of Jesus. She is equipped 
with the breath of God via the Holy Spirit.  
There is so much that the Holy Spirit can do! The sad 
part is that we have forgotten a lot of it since we were 
last confirmed about the gifts of the Holy Spirit. We 
only view the Holy Spirit at times as merely a guide in 
times of distress or sorrow. The Holy Spirit is the third 
person of the Holy Trinity and he is the bridge be-
tween the relations of the Father and Son. This, the 
Holy Spirit works alongside of God and Jesus to help 
bring us closer to them when we pray. He helps us 
interpret the results of our prayers and the way in 
which God and Jesus speaks to us. He also helps us to 
be more intimate with God.  
Let us pray for a greater outpouring of the Holy Spirit 
into our lives! 
Sincerely,  Fr. The Hoang 

St. Mary’s of the Lake will have their 18th 
Annual Golf Tournament on Sunday, July 
13th. Please keep the date open for anoth-
er fun day at Lake Pepin Golf Course. 
 

Our 1st meeting will be held on Monday, June 16, 6:00 
PM in the Fireside Room. All are welcome! 

 

JUNE 8, 2025 PENTECOST SUNDAY 

 

 

CONFIRMATION STUDENTS CERTIFICATES ARE 
ON A TABLE IN THE GATHERING SPACE! 

Let’s Celebrate Our Graduating Seniors! 
 
To all who have contributed to the His-
panic Community: 
We invite you to leave a card in the 
church office for the Graduating Seniors 
of our Hispanic Community. This year, 

we are proud to celebrate eight young men as they 
graduate and move forward into the next chapter of 
their lives. 
Your words of encouragement, blessings, and support 
can inspire them to continue their studies and stay 
strong in their faith—even when the road gets tough. 
 
Thank you for being a vital part of their journey! 

Exciting News! The MATRIX is Opening! 
 
We’re thrilled to announce the grand opening of The MA-
TRIX at St. Mary’s on Saturday, June 14th at 6:00 PM! 
 
The MATRIX is a safe, welcoming space for 7th–12th 
graders to gather, connect, and grow in faith and friend-
ship. 
 
Parents – Please stop by the church office to register your 
student(s) and sign the required permission form so they 
can participate. 
 
Planning continues! If you’re interested in helping with 
The MATRIX, join us for our next committee meeting on 
Wednesday, June 4th from 3:30–4:30 PM as we continue 
preparing for this exciting launch. 
 
We’re also accepting cash donations to help purchase a 
pizza oven, small ice machine, and microwave for the 
space. Every contribution makes a difference! 
 
If you have any questions, please contact our Faith For-
mation Director, Emmee Grism Lopez, 
at emmeebellemusic@gmail.com. 
 
We can’t wait to see what God will do through this minis-
try!   NOTICE THE CHANGE IN TIME ON SATUR-
DAY! 

Marriage Anniversary Mass! 
The Diocese of Winona-Rochester is pleased to an-
nounce that the Marriage Anniversary Mass will be at 
St. Rose of Lima in Lewiston on Saturday, September 
6 at 10am. Bishop Robert Barron with preside at a 
special celebration of the Eucharist honoring married 
couples of all ages. Please register at www.dowr.org. 
Peter Martin is the director of life, marriage & family 

for the Diocese of Winona-Rochester 

Born to new life in Christ and joined to our 
Faith Community through the water of Ho-
ly Baptism we welcome: Brynnleigh Rose 
& Waylon Michael Etzler son and daughter 
of Dakota Perez Solis & Dustin Etzler. 

“Did You Know?” 
The Epilogue of the Yr Bk 1924 

And here we stay to inaugurate the Mary E 
McCahill Institute in this year of grace 

1924, the year which sees realized all the 
best projects that Father Quinn fondled. It 
is indeed the Second Spring. And again, as 
in 1915, to express his appreciation of your 
constant & unfailing generosity during the 
ten years he has been among you he shared 

the words of St. Paul to the Philippians.. 

 
Mary E.  
 
McCAHILL 
 

Institute 
 
1923 - 1973 

QUILT Raffle - Support Camp Summit! We are 
holding a quilt raffle to help cover the 
cost for our youth attending Camp 
Summit this summer. 
Tickets $5 each 
Available in the parish office or be-
fore/after Sunday Mass. 
Drawing will take place the last week 
of June. 

All proceeds will go directly to support our campers. 
Thank you for your generosity! 

Happy 90thBirthday to Jerry Blee, a 
life long member of St. Mary’s of the 
Lake. He celebrated with family, 
friends and neighbors last Sunday at 
his home in Lake City! 

Pope Leo XIV held the third general audience of his 
pontificate on Wednesday, telling the faithful that 
even when we feel useless and inadequate, “the Lord 
reminds us that our life is worthy.” 

“Even when it seems we are able to do little in life, it 
is always worthwhile. There is always the possibility 
to find meaning, because God loves our life,” Leo said 
in a sunny St. Peter’s Square on June 4, four days be-
fore the one-month mark of his pontificate. 
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